
DLC Wrap Up and Closing – Chat Log 
 
Keven McGinn -> All Participants: THANK You, GPO! 
  Stephen Kharfen -> All Participants: Thank you very much, everyone. Stay safe and healthy.  
  Yvonne Williams -> All Participants: Great meeting. Thanks Laurie and Congratulations! Enjoyed 
everyone.and have a great rest of the week. 
  Andrea Stelljes -> All Participants: Thank you for providing so much helpful information! 
  Sarah Erekson -> All Participants: Can't wait until we can network and meet again in person. you all 
energize me so much. 
  Will Stringfellow -> All Participants: My email is will.stringfellow@vanderbilt.edu Feel free to reach 
out! 
  Susanne Caro -> All Participants: Hope we can meet in person again someday. Thanks everyone! 
  MaryBeth Will -> All Participants: Great meeting, thank you all! 
  Asteria Ndulute -> All Participants: Thank you 
  Aric Ahrens -> All Participants: Thanks, everyone!! 
  Tom Rohrig -> All Participants: Thank you all for a great meeting! Lots of food for thought. 
  Wendy Briley -> All Participants: Thank you so much! It was a very informative meeting.  
  Jen Kirk -> All Participants: Thank you all (presenters, organizers, and attendees)!  
  Sarah Dobransky -> All Participants: Thank you everyone! 
  Jose Torres -> All Participants: Bye everyone. 
  Elizabeth McDonald -> All Participants: Thank everyon 
  Rebecca Hyde -> All Participants: Thank you all so much! 
  Carolyn Ottoson -> All Participants: Thank you! 
  Cheryle Cole Bennett -> All Participants: Thanks for a full, and very well run agenda! 
  Nina Hagiwara -> All Participants: Thanks for all the information. Great to hear from everyone!  
  Laura Sare -> All Participants: Thanks Alicia for leading DLC this year 
  Andrea Stelljes -> All Participants: Thanks for your leadership, Alicia! You make Minnesota proud ;-) 
  Lynne Maes -> All Participants: Thanks to all! 
  Kelly Seifert -> All Participants: Thank you for being a fabulous Chair, Alicia!  
  Lisa Meyer -> All Participants: Thank you so much! This moved fast & was very interesting :) !! 
  Jennifer Morgan -> All Participants: Thank you Alicia! 
  Vicki Tate -> All Participants: Thanks Alicia for all that you have done as Chair of DLC this past year.  
  John Elson -> All Participants: Thanks to all! 
  Will Stringfellow -> All Participants: Thank you Alicia for your fantastic leadership! 
  min shaheen -> All Participants: Thank you all. 
  Mary Ries -> All Participants: Thank you 
  Yvonne Williams -> All Participants: Great Job Alicia, as chair. 
  Ronnie Joiner -> All Participants: Thank you! 
  robbie sittel -> All Participants: thank you 
  Laura Tolliver -> All Participants: Thank you! 
  Ruth Terry -> All Participants: Thank you! 
  Eimmy Solis -> All Participants: Thank you! :) 
  Natalie Bond -> All Participants: Thanks! 
  Kate Pitcher -> All Participants: Thank you all! 
  Kate Irwin-Smiler -> All Participants: Thanks to GPO and Council! 
 


